TWEEDDALE ROVERS ADDITIONAL INFORMATION

Thank you for your email, Yes we did apply for planning permission to replace the existing
roof and to put a second storey onto the building, but found that the costing to do that was far
above what we thought. The funding project was very difficult, so the club took the view to
just try and renew the existing roof, that is why we have applied to the common good fund.

Yes we do have a healthy bank balance the club has a weekly draw and also a few fund
raisers through the year, but we are going to have to upgrade our boilers in the next year and
also have plans to upgrade our two dressing rooms which are now in need of some repair, so
most the money will go on that.

We have 27 local players using the pavilion 3 times per week, we also let the youth section,
Peebles Rovers and Peebles ams use our facilities when needed. The Alex Lucas memorial
tournament is run from our pavilion also. Thank you for your time and help in this matter

Yours Jim Moffat

Tweeddale Rovers



